
Chalet Aspina
Meribel, France

To Book, call +44 (0)203 432 7784

Chalet Aspina is a luxury ski 
chalet apartment in Meribel that is 
perfectly poised to take advantage 
of all that this lovely town has to 
offer – but particularly the skiing, 
perched as it is, on the slopes.

This two-storey apartment is 
beautifully decorated in soft, 
contemporary greys, for a cool, 
modern look. The ‘forest trees’ 
wallpaper used throughout the 
property brings a quirky, fun feel 
to the scheme. In the bedrooms 
faux fur throws and reindeer motif 
cushions add a bit of Narnia-style 

What we love...

We love this apartment’s fabulous Rond Point location, right on the slopes.
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magic and stacks of robes, slippers 
and luxury bath products means 
everyone can relax in luxury. For 
those who take pampering seriously 
though, you must pay a visit to the 
exclusive spa shared with the other 
apartments in the building. 

After a tiring day on the slopes, the 
apartment’s comfortable shared 
living spaces give everyone room 
to kick back and relax. Curl up on 
the rug in front of the stunning, 
contemporary fireplace or take your 
drinks out onto the terrace with 
friends for a long, leisurely chat with 
a positively awe-inspiring view.



Rooms

Chalet Aspina sleeps 8 people across 
4 bedrooms.

Bedroom one
Double bedroom on the first floor; 
en-suite bathroom with bathtub, 
double basins, balcony and TV. 

Bedroom two 
Double/twin bedroom on the second 
floor; en-suite bathroom with 
bathtub and double basins. 

Bedroom three 
Double/twin bedroom on the second 
floor; en-suite shower room, 
balcony. 

Bedroom four 
Master double bedroom on the 
second floor; en-suite bathroom 
with bathtub, dressing area and 
balcony.
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Eating

Delicious fresh pastries and breads 
are delivered to you for breakfast 
each morning of your luxury ski 
holiday. The apartment has a well-
equipped kitchen for the preparation 
of food, though if you prefer to dine 
out the shops and restaurants in 
Meribel are just a short stroll away.

www.firefly-collection.com



Kids

Chalet Aspina has two twin rooms, 
making it a good choice for two 
families of four to share. The 
property is just 400 metres from the 
ski school. 

Nannies and babysitters can be 
arranged on request.

Location

This luxury ski chalet is a duplex 
apartment and part of the Aspen 
Park residence in Meribel in a ski-in/
ski-out location. The building is in 
the Rond Point des Pistes area, close 
to the shops and right on the slopes. 

The nearest airports are Chambery 
(1h 15m) and Lyon (1h 55m) whilst 
Grenoble and Geneva are both 
approximately 2 hours drive away.
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Staff

Firefly pre-arrival concierge service

Chalet staff include:
Daily housekeeping

Additional staff such as a private 
chef, nannies and massage 
therapists can be arranged on 
request.

Facilities

Ski-in/ski-out
Terrace 
Fireplace
Kitchen
TV/DVD player
Laundry room
Ski locker with boots warmers
Parking
Access to the building’s spa with 
sauna, hammam and fitness room
Wifi
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